
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 3/27/2014 5:16:27 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Fresno State research on tree roots and gas pipelines 

Hi Laura - I know we met last June on this topic but since it's in the news, I'd like to request any 
completed reports you have on the tree root encroachment topic. Please feel free to call me with any 
questions. Thanks, 

Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 11:14 AM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Fresno State research on tree roots and gas pipelines 

Hi Ken -

We met with Mike Robertson, Liza Malashenko and Dennis Lee on Tuesday and I mentioned 
that we are starting a research project with Fresno State to examine the impact of tree roots on 
gas pipelines. 
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They thought it would be good for us to brief you on it. 

If you agree, let me know when might be a good time for you. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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